

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF CCVR RACING FOR APRIL 30

April 29, 2023

To Our CCVR Racers,

After reviewing various weather outlets and forecasts for Sunday, April 30, all racing is cancelled for Sunday's Spring Series Day 3.

A combination of high winds and rain, including possible thunderstorm activity, make it unlikely that conditions will be favorable for safe, enjoyable sailboat racing tomorrow. So, for the convenience of our skippers and crew, particularly those from out of town, we are making an early call at this time.

Further, in accordance with CCVR rules, Races 4 & 5 will not be made up. Spring Series Results, based on Days 1 & 2 will soon be posted on the CCVR website.

Signed, John R McCarthy (Principal Race Officer)

Posted at 1730 hours, April 29, 2023